
From: Kay Kinneavy kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org
Subject: Marylhurst University Painting Project postponed

Date: March 19, 2016 at 11:55 AM
To: LNN Announcements announcements@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org

Update on Marylhurst Labyrinth Painting Project.

Because of the 90% chance of rain predicted for Sunday, March 20, we are postponing the painting project to 
another day as yet undermined.

Proposed plan for another painting day will be announced soon.  

This gives you more time to save some Yoghurt cartons for the painters and make plans to participate.  
For more info, contact the Marylhurst Labyrinth Group     labyrinthgroup@marylhurst.edu

Kay Kinneavy
Labyrinth Network Northwest
275 NW Lost Springs Terrace, #106
Portland, OR  97229
kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/
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